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Health and Environment Committee

From: Kimiora Ratana 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 January 2021 7:18 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Objection to extension of lockdown restrictions 

Categories: Submission

Author: Stevie Pringle  
Email:  
Mobile:  
Re:  
Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2020 
I vehemently oppose the above bill as evidence bears out the fact that Covid-19 is not the deadly pandemic that these so called health ‘experts’ 
have made it out to be and therefore any extension to their powers/authority is redundant. Statistics from Australian government agency 
websites indicate clearly that Influenza and pneumonia are more than twice as deadly as Covid-19 in 2020 in Australia.  
(Inserted ABS stats on covid vs Influenza and Pneumonia) 
The government has consistently overreacted by implementing increasingly draconian measures which befit a Fascist government and has no 
place in a democracy.  
The Queensland Health Minister does not know her own portfolio’s policies/rules/guidelines in reference to mask wearing during the latest 
attempt at fear mongering.  
https://www.google.com.au/amp/s/amp.theaustralian.com.au/breaking-news/one-brisbane-mask-rule-is-confusing-everyone-including-the-
states-health-minister/news-story/89e917baf92fa56ba71959c919d2267f 
 
The Chief Health Officer is an unelected bureaucrat who has no clinical experience for at least 15 years and is out of touch as a frontline 
physician. The Chief Health Officer has set a course for the response to Covid-19 which is clearly extremely dangerous as she has not 
considered the impact of unintended health consequences of lockdown, social distancing and ‘mandatory’ mask wearing. While it is easy to 
count the deaths ‘with’ Covid-19, it is a far more complicated and lengthy task to count the deaths of despair that will ensue over the coning 
months and years due to her actions. 
 
Changing course to one of complete transparency and limiting government control rather than expanding is the more appropriate action to take. 
I completely oppose the proposed bill and respectfully request that it never sees the light of day again in Australia which as far as I understand it 
to be is a free democratic country not a barbaric fascist medical authoritarian technocracy. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Stevie Pringle. 
Sent from my iPhone 

 
Sent from my iPad 
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